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A Gift of  Comfort for the Auburn PD 

 
Auburn police officers come into contact with traumatized children each 
and every day. These kids may be accident victims or crime victims, 
witnesses to a crime or traumatic event, even lost, sick or injured. Quite 
often, they are witnesses to domestic violence. 
 
Thanks to the generosity of community partners like FISC Solutions, 
Auburn officers now have a fresh supply of soft, cuddly stuffed animals 
to give out to a hurting child. 
 
A holiday drive to collect stuffed animals for the Auburn Police 
Department yielded a phenomenal response from staff at FISC Solutions 
in Lewiston. FISC employees donated more than 100 new stuffed 
animals that police officers will distribute to children in the community to 
help ease their pain or fear.  
 
“We really appreciate such generosity,” said Chief Phil Crowell. “A 
simple gift like a stuffed animal can help our officers remind a child in 
distress that they are safe and that the police can protect them from 
harm.” 
 

### 
 

 
PHOTO CAPTION:  
Members of the FISC Employee Activities Committee presented more than 100 new 
stuffed animals to Auburn School Resource Officer Marshall McCamish.  
 
Pictured left to right: Joanna Champagne, Nicole Bergeron, Alenna James, Officer 
Marshall McCamish, Jessica Vachon, Jenn Dudzic, Kandy Baldinelli. Absent: Nathan 
Suomela. 
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